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Principal CornerPrincipal Corner
We are fortunate to have a special 
program called Title I at our school. Title I is a 
federal program that provides money to school 
districts to help children become successful learners. 
The purpose of Title I is to provide educational services for children who
need extra help. Title I serves students and families in 14 public and 10
private schools in Green Bay. Fourteen (14) public Title I schools operate as
“school-wide programs”. A School-wide program may use Title I funds to
serve all students in the school, regardless of academic need. The school
must have a specific plan to explain how it will use Title I funds to improve
the educational program. At Beaumont School we are working to make
improvements in the area of literacy in all grade levels. Our school district
is required to review whether our Title I programs are effective. Schools
need to show that students are making progress toward meeting the state
standards. We hold a meeting each spring to share our progress and goal
outcomes with parents. All parents are invited and we hope to see you
there. Parent 
involvement is a very important part of Title I. Parents are 
encouraged to be involved in their children’s 
education and to participate in planning the Title I
 program. Parent participation is required and 
welcomed. If you are interested in 
participating in important Title I decisions 
or have ideas for how we can improve our 
program please contact your school’s 
principal, Jenna Paal at 920-272-7073.  



2nd - popcorn day 

3rd - Papa Murphy order forms are due 

9th - picture retake day 

9th & 14th - Parent Teacher Conferences 

                         & Book Fair 

9th & 14th  - No after school program

9th & 30th - sucker sales 

16th - school store 

22nd-24th - no school (Fall Recess) 
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The weather is changing.  Please remember to have
your student bring a hat mittens and a jacket.  The
snow is about to fly as well.  When there is sticking
snow, please remember to send your student with
snow pants and boots along with their fall outdoor
gear.  

Our lost and found is booming.  
Please visit the rack outside the 
office during conference time 

https://www.facebook.com/BeaumontElementary

